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HUMMER JUNE 2001

MANAGER’'S CORNER

Just a short note to welcome you all back for the summer! We
have had a very cold winter going as low as minus 29 degrees. We
had a few members come for the weekends, and had a great
New Years Eve party. Some members came back in January to do
some skiing - boy did they have fun! We had a lot of people from
Arizona and Texas come from 103-degree weather to 4 feet of
snow in May here at CORA!

We tried to keep busy this winter painting and installing a
handicap shower. Roy Bahr left a list of 30 something to do so we
couldn't be bored, although we finished most of these items Paul
and | found many other things to fix.

Hope to have a great summer filled with fun activities, lots of

campfire sing-alongs, and some moonlight swims. So pack your car
and join in the fun!

Paul & Debbie Gentry

FROM THE BOARD

We are working on the shop policy. It will be posted as soon as it is
finalized. '

Please check the new overflow/storage area policy which is

posted on the bulletin board and included in the minutes for the
June 2, 2001 Board Meeting.

There will be four vacancies on the Board in September. Please fill
out and return the enclosed Nominee Petition if you are interested

in being a Board Member for two years. These forms are due by
July 15, 2001.



PRESIDENT'S CORNER

Dear CORA Members,

New electric meters have been installed at all DSP,
RGS and CS sites. The new meters are digital and can be
more easily read by our owners and managers alike. Many
of the old meters had faded numbers, which made them
very difficult to read. Even though some the old meters still
functioned, the old meter were over twenty years old and
needed to be replaced. By ordering meters for all the
sites, the campground received a price break. The at-cost
savings were passed on to CORA owners.

Pleased be advised that in order to save time and
money for the campground, receipts for dues, electric bills
or any other CORA billings will not be sent out by Business
Control Systems. Your cancelled check will continue to
serve as your receipt as it has in the past.

We are awaiting word on when American Tower plans
to begin construction. Their representative, Joel Hendricks,
tells us we should see the tower completed before summer
ends.

So far this year Ellie and | have not had an opportunity
to visit the campground due to healih probiems that have
kept us close to doctors here in Texas. We are hopeful that
all will go well and we plan on being able to come up later
this summer. We certainly miss our site among aspen and
pine trees, but more importantly, we miss our good friends
and the camaraderie we have enjoyed at CORA.

Sincerely, Lamry Payne




